
   

Congratulations to our “Stars of the week” 

Friday 14th October... 

Reception Windsor:  George S  Reception Warwick: Alannah G 

1 Blaise:  Tyler P    1 Kenilworth: Harper 

2 Belvoir:  Evelyn    2 Norwich: Henry B 

3 Hever:  Hozan    4 Tamworth: Anastasios 

5 Bamburgh: Rio    6 Stirling:    6 Inverness: Lennon 

  

Congratulations to our “Stars of the week” 

Friday 21st October... 

Reception Windsor:  Jack  F  Reception Warwick: Ashton H 

1 Blaise:   Tommy-James M  1 Kenilworth:  

2 Belvoir:  Sophie H    2 Norwich:  Finley L 

3 Hever:  Isabelle G    4 Tamworth: Poppy K 

5 Bamburgh:  Adrija B   6 Stirling:  Maja      6 Inverness: Charlie G 
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Parents Evening: 

It was lovely to see so many of you over the two nights and for you to have the 

opportunity to sit, have a cup of tea, view your child’s books, talk to the teacher 

and take the time chat to other parents without constant interruptions.  Thank 

you also for acknowledging the work that the school and staff do; it means a lot to us and we 

value the partnerships that we have with yourselves and your families. 

 

Harvest Service: 

Thank you again for your donations and for attending one of our three 

services.  The children sang and presented beautifully and we were very 

proud of them.  
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Upcoming events: week beginning 31st October 2022  

Outdoor Week Year 1 Blaise 

Monday 31st October: Halloween Special Menu Lunch—book online via Parent Pay 

Tuesday 1st November:  Year 5 Bamburgh Trip to Staffordshire Regiment Museum 

Wednesday 2nd November Outdoor Parent Inspire and Family Lunch: Year 1 Blaise 

Wednesday 2nd November: Year 2 Trip to Blists Hill 

Thursday 3rd November Class Assembly: Reception Warwick and Reception Windsor (joint) 

Friday 4th November:  Bonfire Biscuits to go home —pre ordered before half term only 

 

Upcoming events: week beginning 7th November 2022  

Outdoor Week Year 1 Kenilworth 

Wednesday 9th Outdoor Parent Inspire and Family Lunch: Year 1 Kenilworth 

Wednesday 9th: School Nurses in school to administer Flu inoculations 

Thursday 10th Class Assembly: Year 1 Blaise and Year 1 Kenilworth (joint) 

 

Further class trips will take place this half term.  We have tried to find places that fit our topics 

but have found it increasingly hard due to constantly rising costs in admission and transport.  

We have reached the end of a very busy first half term! 

Thank you to everyone for your continued support. 

 

Have a wonderful Autumn break and we will see you on Monday 

31st October for an even busier run down to Christmas! 


